
Masks are required on campus and while attending all games.
Social distancing is required on campus and while attending all games.
Fans must sit as a family unit and be a minimum of six feet away from other family units.
Family units may use the areas around Jud Scott Field to sit while maintaining a six feet distance from other
family units.  It is recommended that families bring chairs to maximize the use of green space in the stadium.
Masks will be mandatory for all press box, ticketing, and concession stand personnel.

The press box area will be limited to essential personnel: Coaching Staff, PA Announcer, Clock Operator,
and Radio Broadcast Team.

NO field access for fans at anytime - pregame or postgame. We will not be able to allow students onto the
field for spirit lines at this time.

Only essential personnel will be allowed on the field at any time during the game.
Fans are strictly prohibited from entering any building on campus, with the exception of the outdoor
restrooms, during competitions.
Children must remain with an adult at all times. Children are not allowed to play in common areas, including
playgrounds, green space, around the stands, or in any area around the stadium.
Teams will not meet after games to pray, but will pre-determine how to show sportsmanship at the conclusion
of the game.
Fans will be encouraged to pre-purchase tickets to the game.
Visiting teams will be provided the small gym as a locker room to maintain social distancing.
Student-athletes will be socially distanced on buses provided by LSA, will have assigned seats on the bus per
ADPH guidelines, and will be required to wear masks when needed.

Lee-Scott Academy athletics is pursuing a shared responsibility in taking measures
necessary to provide a safe atmosphere for all student-athletes and fans.

Lee-Scott Academy will follow the following guidelines in response to COVID-19 for

football games: 

Lee-Scott Academy will continually update our safety guidelines in response to current COVID-19 impacts in our
community, and will communicate these updates to parents and student-athletes as needed. Our goal is to keep

our student-athletes and families safe and healthy while allowing our student-athletes the opportunity to
participate in a fall sports season. 

Notice of Risk: An inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public space where people are
present. While visiting our campus, you understand that COVID-19 is a contagious disease and if

infected you may exhibit no symptoms, mild symptoms, severe symptoms, and even death can occur.
According to the Centers for Disease Control (CDC), senior citizens and persons with underlying

conditions are particularly vulnerable. By visiting our campus, you voluntarily assume all risks related to
the possible exposure of COVID-19 and agree to adhere to all posted or verbal instructions to help us

mitigate the spread of COVID-19.

If you have any questions, please email Athletic Director William Johnson at 
wjohnson@lee-scott.org or Assistant Athletic Director Corye Ivatt at civatt@lee-scott.org.
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